
News Release

In an effort to make retirement planning easier for participants, Church Benefits Board 
partner The Standard is launching its new Personal Savings Center online services today 
(March 22) to enhance information provided for each account.

The web enhancements will not affect your login or procedures for accessing your 
account and they are designed to better display current account information. Some of the 
enhancements include:

 • Updated look and feel
 • Simpler and more intuitive navigation
 • Quick access to what is most important
 • Graphics created to make data easier to understand
 • Online quarterly account statements.

Beginning Thursday, each online account will have callouts at the home pages with 
messages that the sites have been enhanced. Links will also be displayed to a “quick 
reference” outlining the updated navigation and available features. A copy of the quick 
references for the Personal Savings Center is available in The Standard’s Quick Start 
Guide for Participants.

Detailed information about the enhancements will be available in your quarterly account 
statement which is mailed to your home address in April. Should you have any questions 
about these enhancements, please call the call the Church Benefits Board at 
1-800-352-8741.
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